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MCK will not be observing holiday for 
Queen’s funeral 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the 
community that it will not be observing the national holiday 
for the Queen’s funeral on Monday, September 19th. 
 
While we acknowledge the Queen’s unprecedented 70 years 
of dedication to the service of her country, we do not identify 
ourselves with the monarchy. It would therefore be 
inappropriate for us to observe this holiday. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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